

FORCE11 - DCIP Executive Meeting
February 24, 2016 08:00 AM Pacific Time

In Attendance: Jeff, Tim, Cassie

Regrets: Carole, Jo, Maryann, Stephanie, Chun-Nan, Martin

AGENDA

1. Identifiers Expert Group ([spreadsheet of all groups](#)) - 45 minutes

We are proposing a series of Skype calls and then a small workshop - to plan for operational coordination and sharing of infrastructure / content between EBI ([identifiers.org](#) / Miriam), California Digital Library / N2T resolver, and BioCADDIE. This could potentially be expanded later to wider group. This use case is totally driven by the needs of data citation and we want to feed it directly into the BioCADDIE WG on Identifiers (Jeff Grethe and Ian Fore suggested this).

We think it is possible to make a lot of progress on this work in the next six months including having the workshop. Just need to get the right (minimal set of) people together and agree on a path forward. Have already had one call on this with Henning (EBI), Tim, and CDL people. Then add more people as appropriate once we get some momentum.

For this agenda item we would like to identify the right people and approach to moving forward, and achieve agreement.

Initial suggestion is: EBI: Henning & Nick; Elixir: Carole, Ian Dunlop & Jo; NIH/BioCADDIE: Jeff Grethe & Tim; CDL: John Kunze & Joan Starr. DataCite: Martin Fenner. Chair: Tim

Tim - I think we need agreement on how to move forward with this in the Executive Committee and then we can make it happen. This is essential for data citation.

- a. We should pursue coordination between CDL and Elixir to work off the same registry
- b. There also needs to be coordination with resolvers like N2T.
 - i. We need to enable discussions towards coordination
 1. We need to put positive incentives in place to assist in this
 - ii. Tim set up a conference call on Friday at 8 am PST with Elixir

2. Next Steps - 10 minutes

- a. Tim and Jeff will be on a conference call on Friday, 26 Feb with John Kunze (CDL), Nick Juty (EBI), Ian Dunlop (Manchester) to discuss getting this moving.
- b. Agreed with Martin Fenner to follow up with DataCite and re3data.org next week.
- c. Tim will also contact the Early Adopter Publishers EG Chairs to discuss.
- d. DCIP Supplement Year 2 Funding

- i. The budgets for the new supplements are due by Friday
- ii. Jeff will outline what budget items are included (such as workshops, meetings, etc.).

DCIP Action Items:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LfkAq34qvC5Su_4cM9dH-8pCYi6wGNyWSw58ao7mlc/edit?usp=sharing